
GAPS	Monday	December	7,	2015	
	
Welcome	
	
Announcements	and	Upcoming	Events:		
Charleston	Wrap	ready	for	pick	up.	
Family	skate	night:	good	turn	out,	went	well.	
You	have	been	jingled	update:	will	be	sent	out	and	need	to	return	bags	to	GAPS.	
	
Administrative	Report-	Principal,	Jen	Blossey:	
Rec’d	60,000	pennies	for	Golisano	Children’s	Hospital.	
Yearbook	orders	are	low,	deadline:	January	15,	2016.	
Optimist	basketball	tournament	at	high	school	on	January	9,	2015-donations	for	
Summer	Butkins	and	Rebecca	N.	
Ocasio-mri:	showing	improvements.		
Byrne	Dairy	jingled-were	happy	to	be	jingled.	
12/23/15	Sing	at	8:30	in	cafeteria.	4th,	5th,	and	6th	graders	going	to	Syracuse	Stage	to	
see	Peter	Pan.	
5th	and	6th	grade	Christmas	concert	to	be	in	cafeteria	for	students	12/8/15.	
	
Treasure	Report:	given	by	Angela	Stivers.	
	
Voting:	
Snack	for	grades	4,5,	and	6th		for	Peter	Pan-yes	
Money	for	million	penny	t-shirt-yes	($150.00)	
	
Closing-Reminder:	Next	GAPS	meeting	Monday	March	7,	2016	
	
	


